Will NSW Parliament Legalise
Short Term Letting?

Is the NSW Parliament about to legalise short term holiday
lettings?

It’s proposed that some types of short term holiday lettings
should become legal in NSW without needing the approval of the
local council or the owners corporation if the City of Sydney
has its way.

View the full article here now — Short Term Letting Changes

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we're happy to assist.
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